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A Note from the Teachers:
Happy April Giggletime families! We are 
so excited for Spring. We have a jam 

packed schedule and are excited to get 
started. This month we are finishing our 
semester with the themes: Dinosaurs, 
Oceans, Spring/Flowers, and Earth Day! 
We have finished our alphabet and will 

continue to review it, as well as our 
numbers, shapes and colors. The kids 

have been working hard on their end of 
the year presentation. 

They can’t wait to show you!

Please Join us:
Our last day of school is 

Thursday, April 25th for T/TH Classes & 
Friday, April 26th for M/W/F classes.  

We will have our end of the year 
celebration the last hour of class. 

T/TH AM: Thursday, April 25th @ 11:00am
T/TH PM: Thursday, April 25th @ 2:00pm
M/W/F AM: Friday, April 26th @ 11:00am
M/W/F PM: Friday, April 26th @ 2:00pm

Contact Info:

Questions? Call us!

357-3933 (Office)

907-315-0671 (Ashley)

907-841-8993 (Cheryl)

If you haven’t already, 
find us on facebook. We 

have been uploading 
weekly pictures of 

everything we do in class. 
Getting information out of 

the kiddos isn’t always 
easy, so this is a fun way 

to see what we have 
been up to.

Reminder:


